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Appendix 4: Letter of Support

October 20, 2017

Mark Cranwell

Capital Regional District
Building Permits & Inspections
625 Fisgard Street

Victoria, BC

V8W 256

Dear Mr. Cranwell,

This letter is in regards to a greenhouse under construction at Lot 28 Trail Way in
Goldstream Heights. (LOT A BLOCK 453 MALAHAT DISTRICT, PLAN EPP72720.)

The owners received a Stop Work Order recently and have asked us to inform the
CRD how we feel about the greenhouse.

Welive at- Goldstream Heights Dr. We can’t really see the greenhouse from
our property, but we walk by often. We thinkit's great. We also enjoy gardening
and appreciate the need for greenhouses in our climate.

This neighbourhood has been previously been a bit of a dumping ground and party
spot, and the presence of the greenhouse has already brought a few of the
neighbours together to create more of a community atmosphere.

In short, the greenhouse does not bother us at all and we encourage its contruction.

Sincerely,

PPSS-35010459-1014



